
19th February 2019 

 

Dear Mr Hutchinson 
 
 
Miss Jita Lukka has passed to me your letter dated 18 February 2019. 
 
You appear to be labouring under some misapprehension as to the 
provisions of the Inquiry Rules. 
 
 
I believe that you and your close associate Mrs Ellen Solomons have 
inflicted sufficient damage on this Inquiry process by your 
introduction of false testimony suborned from one who you were 
well aware was afflicted with a visceral grievance after his blackmail 
attempt had failed. 
 
 
I trust that in the fullness of time you both might find some measure 
of emancipation from the cruel chains of your tortured constitutions. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
N. Watts 
 


